Memo SIHS

Nsteict 204

To: Dr. Karla Guseman

CC: Board of Education

From: Dr. Ilandus Hampton

Date: January 21, 2025

Re: Asbestos Abatement for Joliet Central and Joliet West Renovation Projects

The Project received 6 bids on January 8, 2025, for services that will support the removal and
disposal of identified asbestos containing materials associated with the summer 2025 renovation
projects. Based on the review of bid results, scope of work and contractor qualifications for the
bid packages, it is recommended to award the bid to Colfax Corporation in the amount of
$254,600.00 (see attachments). Hygieneering, Inc., the districts’ safety and environmental
consulting service contractor, will manage the projects at a cost not to exceed $143,969.00.

The administration recommends the Board of Education approve hiring Colfax Corporation, to
abate asbestos materials for Joliet Central and Joliet West Renovation Projects, in the amount of
$254,600.00.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you.
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